WKU SGA Reports

February 16, 2021

I. Executive Cabinet Reports

- President Garrett Edmonds:
- Executive Vice President Abbey Norvell:
 - o Thank you so much to everyone who helped with the video for Student Activities!
- Administrative Vice President Isaac Keller:
 - Keep encouraging RSO's to apply for Org Aid!
 - o Budget has been updated on the website.
 - o The WKU Naming and Symbols Task Force is encouraging students to send in opinions on their website!

Chief of Staff Matt Barr:

- Shirts are on schedule to be here next week.
- Think about nominations for SGA Awards! These awards and their descriptions are on the last page of the ByLaws.
- o PR Committee will be ordering name tags sometime this week.
- Public Relations Ashlynn Evans:
 - PR Committee has been working hard to update our social media! So far, they have added Story Highlights to our Instagram, created templates for weekly Senate updates, and worked to revamp our SGA spotlights.
 - Be sure to share the DEI Committee's event: "The Black Experience: A Celebration of Perseverance" February 25th @ 8pm in DSU Auditorium masks and physical distancing protocols will be in place.
 - Keep reaching out with suggestions for social media platforms.

- Director of Academic and Student Affairs Kody Okert
- Director of IT Service Jamison Moorehead:
 - o Updated legislative minutes archive
 - o Added a new website request page that is linked to the Google Form
- Speaker of the Senate Shelby Robertson
- Secretary of the Senate Brenna Mathews:
 - If you have any graphics related to your legislation, please send those to me for next meeting's PowerPoint!
 - I worked alongside ASA Committee chair to author a new resolution regarding SGA's stance on the Naming and Symbols Task Force. This will be dispersed alongside the agenda for our meeting on the 23rd.

II. Committee Reports

- Academic and Student Affairs Tess Welch:
 - Scholarship grading event will be March 3rd 6-9pm we have legislation up for first read to fund pizza for the event! Please stop by and help out even if you cannot stay the entire time.
 - Keep sharing information about SGA's scholarships offered for this semester! All deadlines will be March 1st.
 - ASA Committee will be meeting with the University's ADA Coordinator at the normal meeting time of 4:45pm. Will share a report of the information from this meeting during our next senate meeting.
 - Continuing to work on adding advisor evaluations to be dispersed alongside course evaluations.
- Campus Improvements Eric Barry:
 - Campus Safety and Information Panel has been canceled as the University canceled classes and closed offices due to the winter storm.

- The Campus Safety Walk will be rescheduled.
- Legislative Research Committee Dawson McCoun:
 - Continue writing legislation! If you need any help with formatting or writing your legislation, feel free to contact me!
- Public Relations Destinee Daugherty:
 - Nametags will be ordered at the start of next week please let Destinee know if you have a preferred name you would like on these!
 - o Reach out if you have any more suggestions for social media platforms!
- Diversity, Equity and Inclusion Fatin Yaro
 - The DEI Committee will be sponsoring a resolution that will be on next meeting's agenda for first read. Resolution 3-21-S.
- Sustainability Matthew Wininger
- SAVES Committee Kat Howard
- Outreach Me'Lon Craighead

III. New Business

- The following bill was dispersed by Speaker of the Senate Shelby Robertson for a first read:
 - \circ Bill 8-21-S: Funding for the March 3rd SGA Scholarship Grading Evening

IV. Old Business

- Legislation scheduled for a second read and vote, but we were unable to meet in accordance with the University's closure:
 - o Bill 5-21-S: Funding for the International Student Book Scholarship
 - Resolution 2-21-S: To Support the "Bottom of the Hill Greenspace Revitalization"
 Initiative